
From: Prosper, Terrie D.
Sent: 10/13/2010 12:56:52 PM

Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3); 
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)

To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Docs?

Thank you - this is great info.

Terrie

From: Stock, William [mailto:WCS3@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2010 7:11 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian 
K; Prosper, Terrie D.
Subject: RE: Docs?

There are three sets of data in 
question.

1) In Res. L-403 we were to complete our aerial and ground
survey of the gas transmission system by today. On October 5 we asked for a
delay until 10/22 which delay Director Clanon just granted in
writing.

2) Between Director Clanon's initial letter to PG&E and 
Res L 403 there are requests for valve location information. There are 
some conflicts in what is being asked for between the two and when it is 
due. I spoke with Director Clanon last week about this and he said that if 
there are conflicts between the two the Commission approved Resolution should 
control and therefore we are going to provide the valve location information on 
10/22, per the Resolution.

3) We were asked to provide the "top 100" list of 
pipeline segments for 2008 and 2007 but there was only 
some informal understanding about when that would be
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due. Coupled with all of the other data we are
producing this is a high priority but still a challenge to collect the
data and put it in a form that is readily understandable. I spoke
with Director Clanon about this mid last week and said we thought we
could produce it by 10/22.

So the bottom line is that we expect to produce the data 
requested on 10/22.

There is a lot of accurate information people are 
interested in having and we are producing it as fast as 
possible.

Please let e know if you need additional information on 
this.

From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: Tuesday,
October 12, 2010 5:09 PM
To:
'terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov' 
Cc: Stock, William
Subject: Re:
Docs?

Good question. Bill - where are we ?

From: Prosper, Terrie D.
<terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov>
To: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: Tue Oct 12 16:53:29 2010
Subject: Docs?

Hi
Brian,
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thought there were a few responses due today from PG&E answering questions 
posed by either the CPUC's Resolution or Paul Clanon's letters? I know PG&E 
requested an extension for a few things, but is there anything coming in from 
PG&E today? I thought you may know the answer quicker than I can go 
through our documents. :)

Thanks!

Terrie

**************************************************
Terrie Prosper 
Director, News & Public 
Information Office 
California Public Utilities 
Commission 
(415)
703-2160 
tdo@cpuc.ca.gov
Visit the CPUC on: Twitter | Face book
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